
ROTASCOPE
March 3, 2020

Meetings
March is Water and Sanitation
Month

3/5 Global Grants

3/12 The U.S. Census

3/19 Interact Day

3/26 End Human Trafficking
Now

Events

3/4 Hump Day - Houck's

3/21 Roswell Rotary Relays

4/30 District Conference

5/7 Blood Drive

LEADERSHIP

President Gordon Owens
President-Elect Lynne Lindsay

Immediate PP Becky Stone
Treasurer John Carruth
Secretary Terry Taylor

Membership Nancy
Alterman

Foundation Mike Agurkis

Public Image Karen
Schwank

Service Don Horton

PAST DISTRICT
GOVERNORS

Cheryl Greenway 2012-13
Bob Hagan 2015-16

ROTARY CLUB OF
ROSWELL

Thursdays, 12:15 pm
Community Activities Bldg

President's Message

Tremendous Impact

A special thanks to Nancy Diamond for taking me around to some of the charities we
support. The generosity of our club in sharing time, talent & treasure is having a
tremendous impact in our community. Wether we are giving back the proceeds from
the tournament or participating in fundraising events for the charities themselves,
Roswell Rotarians are always willing to help and the non-profits greatly appreciate it.

This Week's Speaker

Our Next Water Project

These two have a passion for Honduras that drives them to serve. When they are not
sponsoring schools, attending graduations, or raising money at Hearts for Honduras
they are planning the next global grant project to provide water infrastructure to
villages in Honduras. This week, Theo will give us an update on the impact our last
project continues to have on the local community and what's in store for the next
project that is in the final approval stages with RI.

Saturday, March 21 | 8:30AM - 5:00PM

Volunteer For Roswell Relays

This is a fun service project and something you can bring the whole family to volunteer
for. There are all kinds of jobs for all ages and/or abilities. Please register to volunteer
online or see Stacy Sims to sign up.

VOLUNTEER FOR RELAYS

Save The Date | Thursday, May 7

Give a Pint.  Get a Pint.

Donating blood doesn’t hurt. It’s safe. And Roswell Rotary is making it easy for you by
bringing the mobile donation center here.

And Variant Brewery thinks that cookies may not be enough to get you to donate, so
they are offering a free pint of their outstanding beer to induce you to do a good deed.

For more information about donating, or to volunteer, please contact Hal Schlenger at
HSchlenger@GreatSouthBenefits.com or 770-335-0077.

April 30 - May 3 | Jekyll Island

https://www.northcobbrotary.org/meeting/7645
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/meeting/7646
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/meeting/7647
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/meeting/7648
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/meeting/7648
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/event/4835
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/event/3554
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/event/4837
https://www.northcobbrotary.org/event/4836
https://roswellrotary.club/user/5438
https://roswellrotary.club/user/4337
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6934
https://roswellrotary.club/user/1150
https://roswellrotary.club/user/7085
https://roswellrotary.club/user/142
https://roswellrotary.club/user/142
https://roswellrotary.club/user/8389
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6373
https://roswellrotary.club/user/6373
https://roswellrotary.club/user/9566
https://roswellrotary.club/reservation/create?event=3554


10495 Woodstock Road
Roswell, GA 30075

Rotary Online
https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

GET CLUB SMS ALERTS

Text: CLUBALERTS
To: 41411

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
3/2 Rob Sanborn
3/4 Tillie O'Neal
3/7 Nancy Alterman
3/8 Nancy Tolbert-Yilmaz
3/10 Jacob Harcrow
3/10 JP Watson
3/11 Jon-Paul Croom
3/12 Zach Hunt
3/12 Kevin Benscoter
3/15 Rich Austin
3/20 Charles Pettett
3/21 Amy Brannen
3/26 Robert Fezza
3/27 Hal Schlenger
3/30 Don Horton
3/30 Darrell Bartlett

YEARS OF
SERVICE
3/1 Tom Wright, Jr. (7)

38 years in Rotary
3/2 Gene Beckham, III (20)
3/4 Ken Briggs (38)

Register For District Conference
You may have your hotel room, but many of you still need to register for the District
Conference so you can attend all of the events on Jekyll Island that weekend. If you
haven't done so, please register as soon as possible.

REGISTER

August 30 - September 12

Travel To Turkey This Fall

Join friends and fellow Rotarians this fall for a unique opportunity to travel through
Turkey with a native family. Ipek, the mother of our 2018-19 GRSP student Alara has
put together an amazing trip that includes many of Turkey's most popular
destinations.The price ranges from $2500-$3000 per person for double occupancy plus
airfare. For more information, contact Gordon Owens at 404-597-5434

VIEW TRIP ITINERARY

Rotary Last Week

https://roswellrotary.club
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/97192192733
http://www.linkedin.com/company/roswell-rotary-foundation/
https://twitter.com/Roswell_Rotary
https://instagram.com/roswell_rotary
https://rotary6900.org/reservation/create?event=3845
https://rotary6900.org/reservation/create?event=3845
https://www.slideshare.net/GordonOwens/turkey-trip-schedule


3/5 Mike Prewett (5)
14 years in Rotary

3/7 Terry Taylor (7)
3/7 Michael Sutton (13)
3/7 Bruce Peoples (7)
3/7 Amy Brannen (7)
3/9 Todd Byars (14)
3/9 Jacque Digieso (14)

27 years in Rotary
3/9 Syd Mostajabi (11)
3/10 Mickey Deaton (15)
3/10 Keller Torrey (15)
3/10 Vivian Bankston (15)
3/10 Jeff McCoy (15)
3/11 Lisa Carlisle (10)
3/11 Lynne Lindsay (10)
3/11 Michael Gould (10)
3/11 Rich Dippolito (10)
3/12 Gordon Owens (9)
3/13 Stanley Moses (40)
3/14 William May (7)
3/14 Jerry Orlans (18)

29 years in Rotary
3/16 Scott Morchower (4)
3/16 Katha Stuart (4)
3/17 Walt Woliver (11)

24 years in Rotary
3/17 Danny Tompkins (11)

21 years in Rotary
3/17 John Albers (9)
3/17 Jim Swain (11)

19 years in Rotary
3/17 Tim McFarlin (9)
3/17 Lee Hollingsworth (11)

19 years in Rotary
3/18 Becky Nelson (6)
3/21 Jim Broadway (35)
3/22 Ron Redner (36)
3/24 Dennis Eidson (9)
3/24 Bill Houck (4)
3/25 David Wash (11)
3/28 Sally White (24)
3/28 Bob Clarkson (1)
3/28 Leonard Greski (1)
3/28 Jacob Harcrow (1)
3/30 Rudy Lind (20)

FAMILY OF ROTARY

Our membership cares deeply
about the needs and concerns of
our members. We don’t want to
miss an opportunity to reach out
in friendship when such
concerns arise. The chairperson
of this committee is Lynn Dunn



and all news should be directed
to her at
lynn.dunn@rmcpa.com

mailto:lynn.dunn@rmcpa.com

